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Dear valued Board Members,

It was only yesterday that École Quarterway families learned we may lose our late entry to French Immersion (LFI) 
program. There is a feeling among the community that this recommendation and the voting taking place on 
December 18, 2024, is being rushed, with little time for parent and community consultation. So I’m writing this 
email to you today to ask you to strongly consider your vote, given the impact this will have on so many families.

For many families, LFI is the only opportunity for their children to learn French if they missed Early French 
Immersion. (Many families are unsuccessful in the school lottery for Early French Immersion). LFI opens doors to 
cultural, academic, and career opportunities while fostering inclusivity and supporting bilingualism.

Although I don’t have the enrolment numbers to back it up, based on what I’m hearing from the community, there 
are a lot of families that rely on LFI. I know many families are in a situation where their older child did not get into 
the early French immersion program but their youngest did, who were counting on enrolling in LFI in the coming 
years.

It would be a shame to lose this program which is an opportunity for many kids to increase language skills, offer a 
new learning/peer environment, and experience quarterway’s strong band and library programs (amongst other great 
things going on at quarterway). And moving the LFI program to another school like Hammond Bay unfortunately 
does not service the central and south Nanaimo communities. Hammond Bay has a different clientele and a culture 
very different from Quarterway.

I kindly ask for your consideration to vote ‘no’ on December 18th so we can keep LFI at Ecole Quarterway. Thank 
you for your time and support!

Respectfully,
Nicole Jensen

Sent from my iPhone
****************************** CAUTION: External Message ****************************** 
________________________________

This e-mail is privileged, confidential, subject to copyright, not intended for distribution, and may not be reproduced 
without the authority of the sender. Along with privileged information of the organization, this email may contain 
confidential personal information about students, their families or employees of NLPS. Receivers of this email are 
reminded that they must not forward confidential personal information to anyone who is not authorized to receive it. 
If you are not the intended message recipient, please contact the sender as soon as possible and do not disseminate, 
distribute or copy this email. Any unauthorized use or disclosure is prohibited.

mailto:KMatthews@sd68.bc.ca
mailto:KMatthews@sd68.bc.ca
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

